
 

 

 
 

TCS/GEN/25/2023-24 Date: 04-10-2023 
 
 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: EMPATHY - العطف  

CIRCULAR: SAFETY AT SCHOOL 

Dear Parents,  

 

The school is committed to provide safe and secure environment to all the students and 

staff community. Ensuring safe and secure learning environment is essential for the 

wellbeing of the students. The school requires co-operation from parents’ community in 

the following manner. 

 

Kindly make note of the following: 

 

 The students are expected to reach school 10 minutes before the reporting time. 

 Own transportation parents need to drop off their children by 6:50 in the morning 

and by 12:40 in the second shift and pick your ward on time. 

 Parents using car should avoid taking U turn in front of the school campus (It is 

not allowed as per RTA.) 

 It is mandatory that all students must wear ID card.  

 Parents are request to ensure that students who are going home by walking are not 

allowed to stand outside the school campus area rather they should quickly 

proceed towards their residence. 

 Parents and students are advice to follow the RTA rules while walking on the 

road. 

We are expecting your kind support and co-operation as always. 

 

Warm regards, 
 

 

 

 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 
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